
	

	

 
 
 
 
 
October 2017 
 
GCSE Maths Intervention 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Darton College is committed to ensuring that learners achieve their full potential in all subject 
areas. We are constantly monitoring the progress of learners to ensure that they remain on track, 
maximising their chance of achieving their predicted GCSE grade or above. 
  
While effort in class is generally good in Maths, your child requires additional support to make 
further progress. Weekly after-school intervention sessions will take place for one hour commencing 
on Monday 9th October 3.30pm-4.30pm. We would like your child to attend every Monday to 
optimise their success in Maths. This will be on-going up until the final examinations. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the above information or if your child is unable to attend 
the weekly sessions, please do not hesitate to contact me or your child’s Maths Teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs L Orme 
Maths Curriculum Team Leader 
lorme@dartoncollege.co.uk 
 
 


